
Severance B29-2017 

Public Meeting 

September 5, 2017 



208 Victoria Street East 



Comments Received  

• Comments from Township staff had no objection to the proposed 

amendments.  

 

• Comments from members of the public were received that identified 

concerns for the proposed amendments regarding: 

• Possible increased noise  

• Negative effect on neighbouring residential property values 
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Planning Recommendations 

• It is recommended that Consent B29-17 be 

recommended for approval with recommended 

conditions 

• Plus statement from Council to be included for 

comments received  




